
The Ontario Line

Join us to learn more about 
construction along Pape Avenue!
June 18 and 21, 2025 



To register, please visit the 
Metrolinx Ontario Line events 
page link or scan the QR code:

416-202-5100

ontarioline@metrolinx.com

metrolinx.com/ontarioline

metrolinx.com/ligneontario

                @ontarioline

A new way to connect communities. The Ontario 
Line will be a 15.6-kilometre subway line that will 
make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto 
and beyond. Drop in at one of our public 
information sessions to learn about Ontario Line 
construction along Pape Avenue. 

When? 
Please note each Open House will cover the 
same content. Please select from:

Wednesday, June 18, 2025 (4 p.m. – 7 p.m.)

Saturday, June 21, 2025 (12 p.m. – 3 p.m.)

Where? 
Holy Name Parish, 71 Gough Avenue, Toronto


